

23rd January 2006.

TO EACH LOCAL AUTHORITY

At the Adjourned Annual Budget Meeting of Fingal County Council held on 12th December 2005 the following motion was passed and it was agreed that it be forwarded to each Local Authority:

“That the Council write to the Minister for the Environment in the following terms: The Council is very concerned that the contribution from Repak is a very small fraction of the costs this Council is incurring in arranging for the recycling of packaging waste and calls on the Minister for the Environment to properly implement the Principle of Producer Responsibility and require Repak to pay fully for the costs of recycling packaging waste being put on the market by its members and that the motion be circulated to all other waste authorities in the Republic.”  

Yours sincerely,

____________________________

Michael Kelly,

Administrative Officer,

Corporate Services Division.

